
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Sent: 5/22/2014 6:36:25 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Automatic reply: Article...Gas Explosions Appear Inevitable, Given State of Pipes 

Hello! 

I'm out of the office May 21st through May 23rd and have limited e-mail access. For 
urgent issues, please contact: 

Natural Gas Safety and Risk Assessment: Paul Penny paul.pennev@cpuc.ca.gov | 
415-703-1817 

Electric & Communications Safety and Reliability: Raffy Stepanian 
raffv.stepanian@cpuc.ca.gov | 213-576-5772 

Kind Regards, 

Elizaveta 

SB GT&S 0266330 


